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The working group met on May 24, 1999.  The meeting was called to order by chairman N. Simon with 4 WG members and 14 guests were present.  WG attendance was below normal levels due to a conflict with scheduling of the C37.13.1 WG meeting.





The PAR for revision of C37.20.1 has not been issued yet, but is to be on the agenda for the September meeting.





Draft 6 was reviewed, and revisions were incorporated to:


Requirements for short-time current withstand and short-circuit current withstand tests, including those for neutral and ground buses.


Voltage limits of instrument and control circuits.





The WG requested that the problem with the PAR be resolved, and that the draft incorporating the revisions made during the meeting be balloted within the Switchgear Assemblies Subcommittee.  Assuming that the subcommittee ballot is successful, upon receipt of a valid PAR, the WG requests that the revised draft be balloted within the IEEE Standards Association ballot pool and in ASC C37.
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